
Proposed Visit to the J W Evans Silver Factory in Birmingham

Dear Member,
                       I spoke at the November meeting re arranging for a group visit to the 
J W Evans Silver Factory next year.  At the December meeting I will be collecting the 
names of interested members – not a commitment just an interest.  If there be sufficient I 
shall take this forward with the intention of booking a weekday visit in May 2015.

   The regular charge for visitors is £7.50 – I may be able to negotiate something less with 
English Heritage but I doubt that the outcome will be very different.

  A caution.   
Access is difficult.   Wheelchairs are a no go and those with walking 
difficulties will find themselves confined to the ground floor.  (Although 
unable to access the top floor my wife thought her visit to be good day 
out.)

   The photograph is to wet your appetite but please visit the English Heritage website for
more information and of course the videos.

http://www.english-heritage.org.uk/daysout/properties/j-w-evans-silver-factory/

John Brace
15th November 2014

http://www.english-heritage.org.uk/daysout/properties/j-w-evans-silver-factory/

